

April 13, 2022 - Revised

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District has made the following change in its School Board Meeting schedule for April 2022:

Rescheduled its Tuesday, April 26, 2022, Regular School Board Meeting to Monday, April 25, 2022, at the Educational Support Center. The annual Organizational Meeting will begin at 6:30 P.M. on April 25 followed by the Regular Meeting at 7:00 P.M.

> Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D. Interim Superintendent of Schools

Kddata/specnote organizational mtg 4-2022









